
Secondary Script: 

This is a very important message from the Toronto District School Board for your child going into Grade x 
this September. 

The Ministry of Education has announced that secondary schools will open with an adapted model. In 
the TDSB, students will attend school in person every other day, in smaller class sizes of approximately 
15 students, with learning continuing at home the other half of the day including both independent 
work time and live synchronous teaching.  

In addition, schools will operate on a quadmester schedule which divides the school year into four 
blocks of 44 days each, and where students take two courses in each quadmester. 

If you choose not to send your child to school for in-school learning, a fully remote learning model will 
be available for your child at home.   

Schools need to prepare and plan for each of these models. To help us plan for September, we are 
asking you to indicate your intentions for your child.   

1) Will your child be returning to school in September for: 

An Adapted In-School Day Model with Smaller Class Size Cohorts (this means students attend 
school in person every other day, in smaller class sizes of approximately 15 students, with 
learning continuing at home the other half of the day including both independent work time and 
live synchronous teaching) 

Press 1 for “Yes, my child will attend” 

Press 2 for “No, my child will not attend and will participate in full remote learning instead” 

Thank you for your response. Please visit our website at https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Pre-Registration-
Survey to receive updates and information about next steps.  

https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Pre-Registration-Survey
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Pre-Registration-Survey

